
                    News from Sombra Del Monte  

                  July 6th-10th, 2020 

   

 
 

 

 

 

 

Weekly Activities 
Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday 

6 
**Weekly Pod 

Project-               
Chalk Murals (cont’d) 

 
Morning Huddle 

8:00-10:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Water Play Hour 

12:00-4:00 

7 
**Weekly Pod 

Project-                
Chalk Murals (cont’d) 

 
Morning Huddle 

8:00-10:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Water Play Hour 

12:00-4:00 

8 
**Weekly Pod 

Project-                
Chalk Murals (cont’d) 

 
Morning Huddle 

8:00-10:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Water Play Hour 

12:00-4:00 

9 
**Weekly Pod 

Project-                
Chalk Murals (cont’d) 

 
Morning Huddle 

8:00-10:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Water Play Hour 

12:00-4:00 

10 
**Weekly Pod 

Project-                
Chalk Murals (cont’d) 

 
Morning Huddle 

8:00-10:00 
 

Lunch 
11:00-12:00 

 
Water Play Hour 

12:00-4:00 
 

Reminders: 
-Pick-up/Drop-off: FAMILIES 
MUST USE THE DROP-OFF 
LANE (ENTER FROM 
CANDELARIA). Thank you for 
your patience during busier 
times of the day! 
 
-Kids may bring personal 
electronic devices from home 
to be used for a limited time 
each day.   
*CC is not responsible for 
lost, damaged items. 
 
-Bring personal sunscreen 
bottle each day. 
 
-Breakfast and Lunch are 
provided daily by APS, but 
kids are welcome to bring 
food from home also. 
 
 

 

 
Dear Sombra Families, 
 
As you know during the week of 6/29-7/3, one of our staff 

members had a positive COVID-19 test result, so the 
summer program at Sombra had to shut down for the 

remainder of the week. We want to thank you all so much 
for your patience and understanding during this difficult 

time  In addition we wanted to inform you that we 
partnered with APS and a team was sent to Sombra on 

Thursday July 2, to disinfect and sanitize all of the program 
spaces to ensure a safe reopening.  We look forward to 

seeing you back on Monday. 
 

-The CC staff at Sombra del Monte Summer 2020 
 

 
  

COVID CLOSURE UPDATE 



     

 

  

  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Helpful Information 
Site Phone: 615-5058     Office Phone: 296-2880     Site Email: sombradelmonte@childrens-choice.org 
 

Financial Assistance Available: 841-4800 

Pod Life 
Pod 1 

Pod 1 enjoys to laugh and be silly throughout their days. Whether 
it is making silly faces with their masks or playing “Would you 

rather…”, these kids always have a smile on—under their masks, 
of course! They are still hard at work building their spaceship to 
travel to Mars. They just need to finish the roof and make sure it 

can withstand the high pressures they will endure on their 
journey. Nothing can stop them now!  

 

  
Pod 2 

Pod 2 is reaping the rewards of their labor. The “garden” that 
they planted at the beginning of summer has many new sprouts 
and the plants seem happy to have such caring and responsible 

kids taking care of them. The kids have been playing and learning 
lots of new card games, and they have been hard at work making 
chalk murals outside of their classroom. All of these activities, of 
course, require country music to be playing in the background. It 

helps them concentrate.  

  
Pod 3 

Pod 3 has been keeping busy with lots of new and exciting 
activities. This group has been doing daily reading in the 

mornings, when Monica (Pod Leader) reads aloud to the kids to 
get their day started on the right imaginative foot. They have 

been hard at work building cardboard forts, and they even got to 
make their own rainbow cupcakes last week! Whether it’s 

hanging around on the monkey bars or relaxing in their 
classroom, Pod 3 is always making memories. 

 

  Pod 4 
Pod 4 has personality. These kids really enjoy their meal times 

and every time in between. They keep themselves busy by playing 
wall ball or pickle ball throughout the day, and they also enjoy 

their arts & crafts activities that the Pod Leaders have been doing 
with them. Anything from Diamond Art to Shrinky Dinks to 

painting flower pots, these kids love to get messy and make 
something in the process. This past week’s “Food of the Week” 
selection was Hunter. His favorite food that he wanted to share 

was pizza.  
 

  


